











29th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

KS2 DISCO FRIDAY 15TH JULY 2022

We are delighted to inform you that we will be holding a disco in the school hall at 3pm on Friday 15th July. For Years three, four, five and six. The disco will finish at 4.30pm and children will need to be collected promptly from the school hall at this time.

This disco will be run by the Friends of St Mary & St Peter and it is wonderful that following a break from events run by the Friends due to Covid that they are able to do this for our children.

The cost is £3.50 and this will include a drink and snack for your child and will help to boost much needed funds for the Friends of St Mary & St Peter to go towards all future events run by them.

Please go onto Wisepay to give permission and to pay before Friday 8th July. Unfortunately, we are uable to extend this deadline as the Friends of St Mary & St Peter will need to know numbers in advance for ordering drinks and snacks.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Goddard Head of School





